UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

March 19, 198l

Robert Grant

Director
Employee Relations Department
CAMPUS MAIL

Dear Mr. Grant
Please be advised that the new AUCE representative on the University
Safety Committee is Darlene Bailey. Darlene works in the Catalogue Records

Division of the Library Processing Centre. Please contact her as to when the
next meeting of the Committee is. Thank you.

Yours Truly,

Carole Cameron
Union Organiser
AUCE Local |

cc: Darlene Bailey
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